
 

Matt Wynthein & Laura Gilliland 
will marry on 

Saturday, January 25, at 1:30pm 
At City Park Church  

(formerly Grace Reformed)  
Cornerstone Family is welcome to attend! 

Watch for details! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our 15th Annual AWANA Grand Prix will be held at 
the church on Saturday, January25. Check-in time will be at 
8 am with the race starting at 9 am. All ages can participate. 
You must build a new car each year.                          
Spectators are welcome! 
Last night to buy a car at Awana is   
Jan. 8. Cost is $4/car. Workshop is 
SATURDAY, Jan. 11, from 2-4 pm at 
the Heides,1390 Bryan Stock Trail.  
Design judging is at Awana on January 22. 
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January 1 
Happy New Year! 

 

January 3,10,17 
24,  & 31 

Ladies Quilting  
Outreach Fellowship 

 

January 5 
Awana Leaders Mtg 

-Embrace Grace 
begins 

 

January 6 & 7 
Ladies Bible 

Studies Resume 
 

January 8 
Awana Resumes 

 

January 10 
Guess Who’s Coming  

To Dinner 
 

January 11 
Men’s Breakfast 
-Baby Shower 
-Grand Prix  

Workshop at Heides’ 
 

January 12 
Membership Class 

 

January 18 
March for Life 
-Secret Sister     
Reveal Party 

 

January 25 
Awana Grand Prix 

 -Wynthein &  
Gilliland Wedding 

 

February 2 
Olsens Retirement 

Party 

Worship Services 
Saturday 5:30 pm, Nursery and Children’s Classes 

 

Sunday 9:00 am and 10:45 am 
Sunday School for ages 2-adult at 9:00 am 

Nursery at both services 

Call To Action 

What’s your favorite holiday?  Linda’s is Thanksgiving, mine is 
Christmas, anybody vote for New Year’s Day?   It’s a pretty 
good day if you like college football, however that has 
changed as well.  It used to be that the four best bowl games, 
Rose, Sugar, Orange and Cotton, were played on New Year’s Day.  Now with the  
national championship play-offs, the best bowl games will be on December 28 and 
January 13.  However, there is still something inviting about the word “new,” and 
New Year’s Day invites us to look forward to new things happening, new               
determinations, new habits, new blessings.    

 The word January comes from the name of the Roman god “Janus” who had 
two faces and could look forward and backward at the same time.  So New Year’s 
Day is a great day to look back with gratitude and to learn from experience, and then 
look forward to what we hope to see God do and teach us in the New Year.   

 An exercise I have encouraged over the past few years is to choose a 
“word” and a passage of Scripture to guide you through the next year.  There is 
nothing spiritually magical about selecting a word and a verse, it just helps us focus 
our prayers and efforts.  As the authors of the book, “One Word that will change 
your life” remind us, “Get a God word, not just a good word…a good word is one that 
makes sense, because it is an area of your life that needs work or development…
(however) it’s not about us, but about God.  We don’t pick, God shows us….Boldly 
ask God for the word; be open and willing to listen for that still, small voice and wait 
for God to reveal your word to you” and may I add, not in a vacuum, but only as you 
read and meditate on His Word.    

 As I enter into retirement, which I interpret to mean continuing to serve 
God full-time without a paycheck, my word will be “flourish” from Psalm 92:12-14, 
“The righteous man will flourish like the palm tree…they will flourish in the courts of 
our God.  They will still yield fruit in old age; they shall be full of sap and very green.”    

 As you pick a word and a verse for the New Year, remember a great saying 
attributed to Martin Luther: “The best time to plant a tree is 20 years ago. The     
second best time is today.”    

 May God’s blessings be plenty in 2020,  

  Pastor Jack 

Come & Celebrate 

Pastor Jack & Linda Olsen 

and their many years 

of faithful ministry! 

Sunday, February 2 

Watch for Details! 



CORNERSTONE MEN  "Be The Man God Intends" 

 

BREAKFAST  at 8am on Saturday, January 11.  Pastor Jack will finish 
Operation Nehemiah: Leadership Competency. We will discuss and 
pray about the future of Menõs Ministry. All men & boys welcome!  

 

Bible Studies : 
 

Mondays  at noon at Cornerstone.  
Just started 1 Thessalonians! 

Bring you own lunch.  
 

Wednesdays , 6:00 am at Perkins  
(studying Hebrews)  

Cornerstone Youth Group  
Grades 6 - 12  

is under the direction of  

Jonathan &  Sarah Olsen.  

They would appreciate assistance with snacks for youth group.  

Please contact Jonathan to sign up. 
Information: jonathan@cornerstonefree.org.  

Meeting January 5th, 12th, 19th, 26th at Cornerstone from 6-8pm. 

 
 

Trek & Journey 24/7, Wednesdays, 4:45-5:45 pm 
Cubbies, Sparks, T&T Clubs, Wednesdays, 6-7:45pm 
 

January 5 - Leaders Prayer & Planning Meeting 5p 
January 8 - Crazy Hat Night, Grand Prix cars on sale. 
January 11 - Grand Prix Workshop at Heidesô 2-4pm 
 1390 Bryan Stock Trail, 473.2432 
January 15 ï Regular Awana 
January 22 - Grand Prix Design Judging at Awana 

January 25 - Awana Grand Prix 9am, check-in begins at 8am 
January 29 -  Favorite Sports Night, come in your favorite sports attire 

  Generosity Update 
November Giving : $50,630       Jan.-Nov. Giving: $742,815 

Nov. Benevolent Fund: $2337  Jan.-Nov. Budget: $625,125 

November Budget: $53,202 

Ladies Quilting & Handwork Outreach Fellowship 
On all January Fridays from 9am ð3pm in the Mission View Room. 

Bring a sack lunch plus quilting or handwork and join us! 
Invite friends! For questions, contact Glenda Palmer, 277.9659. 

SAVE THE DATE! 
February 14 - Missions & Youth Fundraiser 

Womenõs Ministry  

Continuing Bible study for Spring of 2020:  
òThe Amazing Life of Jesus Christó   

Scheduled each Monday - Tuesday in January  

Mondays from 6 - 7:30pm (nursery & childcare available) &  

Tuesdays from 9:15 - 11 am (nursery, preschool & homeschool classes).  
Registration is available at cornerstonefree.org or  

call Jodi 267.1574 to register or for more information.  

       Shower on Saturday, January 11, at 1pm 
       in the Mission View Room for Sarah Schrack 
        celebrating the upcoming birth of their girl! 

  Reveal Party for 2019 Secret Sisters  

         Saturday, Jan. 18 at 10am, Mission View Rm  

Please bring a brunch item to share!  

2020 Secret Sister forms are now available on the Welcome Cart (due by 1/26).   

Please  join in this ministry to encourage and pray for a sister in Christ.  

All Cornerstone ladies 18 years old & up are welcome!  

Questions: Michelle Giffin, 337.5742, michelle.giffin@gmail.com  

άΪάΪ #ÈÕÒÃÈ /ǣÃÅÒÓ 
%ÌÄÅÒÓȡ 4ÏÍ "ÉÃÈÅÌȟ 'ÁÒÙ "ÌÁËÅÍÏÒÅȟ $ÏÕÇ "ÒÁÄÌÅÙȟ -ÅÌ +ÏÓÌÏ×ÓËÙȟ  
*ÁÓÏÎ 0ÏÏÔȟ !ÁÒÏÎ 3ÔÅ×ÁÒÔȟ $ÅÎÎÙ 3ÔÒÁ×ÓÅÒȟ 0ÁÔ 4ÏÌÌÅÙ 
$ÅÁÃÏÎÓȡ "ÒÁÄ #ÁÎÎÏÎȟ %ÒÉÃ #ÏÁÔÅÓȟ $ÁÎ (ÁÎÓÏÎȟ $ÁÒÒÅÎ (ÉÌÄÅȟ *ÏÎ +ÁÕǟÍÁÎȟ 
$ÁÖÅ +ÕËÌÏËȟ 0ÅÔÅÒ -ÅÌÁÎÄÅÒȟ -ÁÔÔ -ÉÌÌÅÒȟ 'ÅÎÅ 0ÁÌÍÅÒȟ $ÕÁÎÅ 2ÁÅÂÅÌȟ *ÏÈÎ 
2ÁÍÁÇÅȟ  !ÌÅØ 2ÏÂÉÎÓÏÎȟ !ÎÄÒÅ× 3ÁÍÕÅÌÓÏÎȟ 3ÔÅÐÈÅÎ 3ÁÎÄÂÏÒÇÈȟ #ÁÌÅÂ 3ÐÅÉÓÅÒ 
-ÉÓÓÉÏÎÓ #ÏÍÍÉÔÔÅÅȡ  !ÌÌÉÅ "ÅÌÖÅÁÌȟ -ÅÇÁÎ #ÁÎÎÏÎȟ *ÁÃËÉ &ÉÎÎÅÇÁÎȟ +ÅÎÄÅÌÌ 
+ÒÏÅËÅÒȟ -ÉËÅ ,ÏÎÇÂÏÔÔÏÍȟ *ÁÃËÉÅ -ÅÌÁÎÄÅÒȟ *ÏÎÁÔÈÁÎ 3ÃÈÒÁÃËȟ 3ÁÒÁ 3ÈÅÒÍÁÎ 
.ÏÍÉÎÁÔÉÎÇ #ÏÍÍÉÔÔÅÅȡ 3ÈÅÉÌÁ "ÁËÅÒȟ %ÒÉÎ "ÅÃËÍÁÎȟ *ÉÍ #ÁÔÌÉÎȟ *ÏÄÉ (ÕÂÅÒÔȟ 
3ÈÁÒÏÎ +ÁÕǟÍÁÎȟ $ÏÎÎÁ +ÏÓÌÏ×ÓËÙȟ 0ÅÇ 2ÅÅÄȟ $ÁÖÅ 3ÖÏÂÏÄÁ 
&ÉÎÁÎÃÉÁÌ 3ÅÃÒÅÔÁÒÙȡ $ÅÂ -ÁÇÅÅ 
2ÅÃÏÒÄÉÎÇ 3ÅÃÒÅÔÁÒÙȡ *ÁÎ "ÌÁËÅÍÏÒÅ 
4ÒÅÁÓÕÒÅÒȡ $ÁÖÅ 3ÈÅÌÌÅÎÂÅÒÇÅÒ 

New Ministry: Embrace Grace 
 Sundays, Beginning January 5 from 6-8pm at Cornerstone 

This 12-week discipling Bible study will provide support for young single  
  pregnant women experiencing an unexpected pregnancy.  

Helpers, food, and  baby items needed!  
Contact Sarah Hamilton: 267.3115, sarahmhamilton91@gmail.com 


